
SURPLUS EQUIPMENT 

 

The Carroll County Bureau of Purchasing maintains a surplus furniture and 

equipment warehouse.  All furniture, fixtures and equipment no longer required for use 

by County agencies are turned over to the Bureau of Purchasing to be warehoused.  As 

needed, items are reissued to other County agencies, creating cost avoidance. 

 

From time to time, the Bureau of Purchasing may determine that an item is no 

longer needed for government use.  If the items have monetary value, they will be listed 

on-line (internet) with Public Surplus to be sold on the County’s behalf.  The revenue is 

then returned to the County’s general fund.  Surplus cars, trucks, and maintenance 

equipment are also listed on Public Surplus’s web site.  Each item remains on the site for 

twenty (20) days. 

 

Carroll County Government auctions can be viewed by going to Public Surplus’s 

web site at www.publicsurplus.com 

 


